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Be Safe,  
Be Happy,  
Be Caring,  

Be Ready To 
Learn.   

 
 

Term 2 ends and suddenly we’re halfway through the year! 

Today we saw the end of another lock down interrupted term, hopefully the last one we’ll ever have to 

do! We would like to say a big thank you to all parents for being so adaptable and supportive with your 

child’s learning this term. We know Home Learning has its challenges however, the teachers were 

really pleased at the levels of engagement and the quality of work produced by the students.  

Last Wednesday night we had parent/student/teacher interviews via screens and it was great to be able 

to reflect together on the semester’s work and set some goals for the remainder of the year.  

Thank you to all families for attending the interviews. 

So, once again we would like to wish a restful and relaxing holiday. Enjoy them, stay warm and have a 

few sleep-ins if you can. We’ll see you again in a couple of weeks. 

 

SCHOOL RESUMES FOR TERM 3 ON MONDAY 12th JULY AT 8.45AM 

Just a reminder that parents are still not allowed to enter the school, except if you have essential 

business at the front office (please enter through the front door) and masks must be worn when inside 

the school. 

 

 

BEST BEE AWARD WINNER 

RUBY GALLENTI-DI CIERO 
 

This month’s Best Bee award winner is a star! 

One of our senior students, Ruby is 

everything that a Best Bee should be…she’s 

safe, caring, always happy and ready to learn. 

But Ruby is so much more than our Best Bee 

mantra. When asked to describe her, these 

are some of the words that the staff offered : 

Ruby is conscientious, fun, reliable, 

responsible, someone whose work always 

reflects their best effort, bubbly, interesting, 

unique, a loyal friend and a great Year 6 

buddy…..and the list goes on. 

Congratulations Ruby! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

P/1S : Brax Kelly for always making an effort to contribute to class discussions. You are a general knowledge 

machine! Mathias Groenlund for a fabulous job at making his ‘toy that moves’. You are a budding engineer. 

Well done! Harper Spear for being such a cooperative and respectful class member. You are always ready to 

learn. Congratulations! 

P/1B : Tamina Do (absent) for the wonderful recount that she wrote about her long weekend. Fantastic 

writing Tamina! Kendrick Daniel for his incredible design of a fishing rod toy that moves! 

 

1/2B : Evie Pace for completing all her work to a high standard. Well done! Logan Lee for a great 

improvement in his handwriting. Well done! Michael Panagiotou for writing excellent persuasive texts. 

 

1/2CE : Harper Fitzgerald for her fantastic persuasive writing. Zani Pham for his fantastic attitude to learning 

and for always doing his best. Archie Huynh for working hard to improve his reading and writing skills. 
 

3/4JD : Charlotte Attard for her great contributions to reading discussions and for taking on board feedback. 

Annabella Folino (absent) for being a great friend to others and trying to work well in class. Well done! 

 

3/4F : Scarlett Clarke for the first class effort she puts into everything to do with school. Anthony Huynh for his 

outstanding efforts in class. 

 

4/5K : Xavier Oakley for working hard on staying more focussed with his learning. Jaison Venkatesh for always 

applying himself to all learning tasks. Mathilda Beggs for taking on feedback to continue to improve her 

writing.  

 

5/6P : Brodie Dixon for showing a strong determination when completing his infographic. Isabelle Montalto 

for having an awesome ‘go get it’ attitude. You are a champion! 

 

5/6F : Archer Kung for making a fantastic infographic about Earth. Well done! Angela Pepdjonovic for working 

with focus and efficiency to complete her infographics and google site about Australia.  

 

 



 
ASSEMBLIES for Term 3…Fridays at 2.30PM  

 
July 23rd 5/6P 

August 6th Preps 

August 20th 5/6F 

September 3rd P/1B 

 
Unfortunately, at this stage due to COVID regulations, parents and friends are not permitted to 
attend Assemblies. Until this situation changes, the assemblies will be filmed and made 
available to view on our school website. 



FEAST OF THE SACRED HEART MASS 

Today we gathered as a school to celebrate the end of Term 2 and The Feast of the Sacred Heart.  

First of all, it was lovely to be able to gather as a school and reflect on all the great learning that has taken place 

this term. 

Secondly it was a chance to give back and help out those in our community who are doing it tough at the 

moment. Thanks again…. because of your generosity, we were able to fill Fr Barry’s Food Bank with food 

essentials for Winter that he can give to those in need. We were also able to make a substantial donation of 

warm clothes and blankets to the St Vincent de Paul Society.  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  

SURVEY PRIZES 
Doriana would like to thank all the families who took the time (and it was quite a bit of time!!) to fill in 
the ECSI surveys. MACS uses this data to gain a clearer understanding of our Catholic Schools and their 

communities.  
As an incentive to participate, we offered 2 x $50 Vouchers. We drew thes names out of a hat today 

and the lucky winners were :  
The Van Gemeren Family (Rory in 1/2CE)  & The Kidanemariam Family  (Melael in P/1B) 



 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 



 
  



 


